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the Robert Lee Care Center 
Activity Department.

Everyone is encouraged to 
wear your jammies and bring 
chairs, blankets, pillows, etc. and 
make yourself  comfortable (the 
room has a concrete floor).

It’s that time of  year when 
folks in Robert Lee are blessed 
with the opportunity to help 

fulfill Christmas wishes for 
children of  our community.

Angels will be available 
beginning Friday, December 1 
during the Open House at DJ’s 
Merle Norman.  Wrapped gifts 
should be returned no later than 
Tuesday, December 12.

Don’t miss out on a chance to 
bring a smile to a child’s face as 
angels disappear from the tree 
quickly.

at the Family Life Center at the 
First United Methodist Church 
in Robert Lee.

Santa will arrive at 5:15 pm 
and gifts for small children will 
be handed out.

Beef  stew and cornbread, 
chili, drinks and gingerbread 
men will also be available for 
purchase.

Two handmade quilts will be 
available for a silent auction.

Hay rides, music, good food, 
and good friends are part of  our 
start for the Christmas season. 
Please join them Saturday, 
December 2, starting at 5:15 pm 
at the Family Life Center at the 
First United Methodist Church.

The First United Methodist 
Church in Robert Lee will host a 
family movie night on Sunday, 
December 3. The movie to be 
screened will be The Polar 
Express.  The event will be held 
at the Family Life Center of  the 
church, with doors opening at 
4:30 pm and the movie 
beginning at 5:30 pm.

Nachos, popcorn, candy, and 
drinks will be available for 
purchase.  Proceeds will go to 

The filing period for the 
March 6, 2018, primary election 
began November 11, 2017, and 
will continue through December 
11, 2017.  Offices up for election 
include County Judge, currently 
held by Roy Blair; County 
Treasurer, currently held by Hal 
Spain; Justice of  the Peace, 
currently held by Jackie Walker; 
County/District Clerk, currently 
held by Mary Grim; 
Commissioner Precincts 2, 
currently held by Paul Williams; 
and Commissioner Precinct 4, 
currently held by Joe Sefcik.

As of  Monday morning, only 

a few candidates had filed for a 
place on the ballot.  Russell 
Johnson filed for Justice of  the 
Peace. Johnson is currently 
serving as a deputy with the 
Coke County Sheriff’s Office.  
Monica Reyes has filed for 
County/District Clerk.  Reyes is 
currently a deputy in the Clerk’s 
Office.  Two men have filed for 
Commissioner Precinct 2, 
Henry Chisholm and Robert 
Feil.  Chisholm is a retired law 
enforcement officer and Feil 
previously served as 
Commissioner Precinct 2 in 
years past.

Coke County Kickapoo Water 
Control and Improvement 
District #1 will hold an election 
on January 9, 2018, for the 
purpose of  electing two 
directors.

Directors Dennie Braswell and 
Bob Ragsdale have filed for re-
election to the board.

The election will be held at 
Bronte City Hall.

For further information 
concerning the election, contact 
Clerk Fran Sonnenberg by 5 pm 
on Friday, November 24, 2017.

Small Town Christmas, hosted 
by Vision with a Purpose, is 
slated for Saturday, December 2 


